
.- UPMC South Side 

RECEIVED 
RCGtjOH a 

A hoqital of 
Universip of Pittsburgh 
Medical Center 

2000 Mary Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15203-2095 
4 12-488-5550 

January 22, 2007 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

RE: License No. 37-14013-01 (UPMC South Side Hospital) 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please amend the above referenced license for our facility to reflect the following: 

Please add Pnlecnnd(1 P. C/iet~gnppn, MD as an authorized user at UPMC South Side Hospital. 
For training and experience, please refer to the enclosed letter dated January 1 I ,  2007 from 
Makum L. Ramesh, MD, who is listed under NRC license #37-14014-01. 

Please fiee to contact me if there are any questions. 

Sinceqel y, 

Enclosure 

Item# 05208 



* 

University of Pittsburgh UPMC 1 Medical Center 
/’ 

LTn iv eilrity of Pittsb uigh Physicinizs 
Ca rdio vascula r Institute- UPLU!C St. Mmgm-e t 

Suite 3010 
200 Delafield Road 
kttsburgh, PA 15215 
41 2-781 -4860 
Fax 412-781-5409 

3 Mariner Court 
Harmarville 
Pittsburgh PA 15230 

January 11,2007 

Ref: Palecanda P Chengappa, MD, FACC. 
Lawrence Bucklew, MD, FACC 

Jeffrey S. Cohen, MD, FACC 

Peter J. Counihan, MD, FACC 

Vijay K. Gulati, MD, FACC 

Joan Sup Lee, MD, FACC 

Makum L. Ramesh, MD, FACC 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this letter on request of Dr. P P Chengappa regarding his 
application for nuclear license. Dr. Chengappa’s training and experience 
in Nuclear Cardiology meets the requirements outlined in the 
ACC/ASNC COCATS guidelines. Dr. Chengappa is board certified in 
American Board of Internal Medicine, Cardiovascular Disease and 
Nuclear cardiology. Dr. Chengappa is competent to independently 
function as an authorized user under NRC 10 CFR 35.290 uses. I 
recommend his application without any reservation. 

Sincerely 

& *  

Makum L. Ramesh, MD, FACC 
Asst. Professor of Medicine 
University of Pittsburgh. 
NRC License # 37-14014-01 
Ref# 030-01979, Amendment # 42 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

A.F2&dp 7 7- +%T--d 
d T h e r e  were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

0 Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee &Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number / w J p  . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

' 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 
(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


